[image: image1.emf] 

[image: image3.png]“ Durham

‘ Diocesan
MAT



[image: image4.jpg]wna QSw

« Bducg,,
%

N

S
puz W

5, N
Yooxg W3



Holy Trinity C of E Primary
           NEWSLETTER – 10.12.21

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                           E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
Holiday Dates
15th Dec
Christmas Lunch

17th Dec
School Closes for Christmas holidays

4th Jan

School Reopens

18th Feb
School Closes for half term holidays

28th Feb

School Reopens

8th April

School Closes for Easter holidays

25th April
School Reopens

2nd May

Bank Holiday – School closed

27th May
School Closes for half term hols

& PD Days

9th June

School Opens

21st July
School Closes for summer holidays 

Holiday dates for the academic year 2022-2023 are to be confirmed shortly

Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing Parent View for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.
Face Coverings

Can we please remind all parents and family members who drop off and collect children from school and Seaton Crew that face coverings should be worn whilst on and around school premises, unless exempt for medical reasons. This is part of our risk assessment and is to protect everyone from the spread of Covid 19.  We thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Email Addresses
We have created an email account for Seaton Crew childcare so that parents can contact and send paperwork directly to Mrs Parkes. The address is HHTChildcare@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
 If you pay by childcare vouchers and send a weekly booking form please send them to this email address, it is not necessary to copy in admin. 
The Admin email admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk should however continue to be used for all other enquiries e.g. absences, admissions, changes to lunch arrangements, general enquiries etc.
The covid email covid@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk should continue to be used for reporting covid symptoms and test results.  
If you wish to speak to a member of staff please contact the office and an appointment can be organised.  Staff cannot respond to direct messages on Twitter.
Christmas Clothing (non-uniform) Day
On Monday 13th December pupils can come to school wearing Christmas clothing (non-uniform) This year we are collecting for the Hartlepool Food Bank. Please send any donations such as cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses, tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tea or coffee, tinned fruit, biscuits, UHT milk, fruit juice etc. into school on the morning of Monday, 13th December only. No fresh produce should be donated. Thank you.

Christingle 2021

Holy Trinity Church Seaton Carew will once again be holding their annual Christingle Service in Church this Christmas Eve.  The service starts at 5pm (doors open 4:30pm) and is open to everyone.  Anyone wishing to get a Christingle to take home MUST book this in advance by visiting 

www.ticketsouce.co.uk/holy-trinity-church-seaton-carew/christingle-2021/e-llqqdb
Thankyou

We would like to say a huge thank you to our Vice Chair of the Academy Council, Christine Patton-Woods, for the kind and thoughtful gift of our new free-standing speaker and microphones in the hall. Christine surprised us with this last week and it has made a great difference during our Nativity performances this week and it will be put to full use over the coming years! Thank you so much, Christine.

Nativities

Today was the final day of our school Christmas Nativities. I think you will all agree that the staff and children have worked very hard to produce such wonderful performances, a lot of hard work has gone in to learning the songs and learning lines. Thank you to parents for cooperating with schools covid risk assessments to create a safe environment whilst watching the Nativities.  We hope to have passwords sent out by end of term so that the performances can be watched on our website. Please see separate letter regarding this which has gone home with your child today. 
Seaton Crew Breakfast Childcare
Can we ask that children who are attending breakfast childcare arrive before 8:15am if they want to have breakfast.  This gives staff enough time to prepare it and clear away before the start of the school day.[image: image5.png]
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








